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January 1, 2024 

 

Dear SAU 7 School Community, 

Let me begin by wishing you a very Happy New Year! May 2024 be filled with joy, health, happiness 

and peace!  

I am grateful for the incredible efforts and dedication that our staff and each member of our school 

community have demonstrated since the beginning of the school year. The holiday season is an 

opportunity to appreciate the achievements and work we have done together as a community. Our 

students have shown determination and resilience, our staff have been unwavering in their 

commitment to our students and families, and our parents and caregivers have played a critical role in 

supporting our shared mission of nurturing our students, from our youngest to those who will soon 

graduate.  

We are committed to reaching our student learners in ever more innovative ways. Our schools serve as 

a place of learning, inquiry, dialogue, artistic expression, community service and athletic competition. 

Our mission: “To prepare all SAU 7 students for success in whatever path they choose,” requires that 

the entire community, including parents, staff members, and students, work together to make this a 

reality. The core of this mission is to provide the transformative gift of education to all our students.  

Your kindness, guidance, and encouragement have created an invaluable foundation upon which our 

students continue to thrive and grow.   

As we continue to grow, we remain committed to educating our students in service of the greater good. 

Now, more than ever, the world needs confident and compassionate SAU 7 graduates.   

 

Yours in Education,            

Debra Taylor                  

Debra Taylor, Ph.D.              

Superintendent 
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